
MEMO TO: MISS ROTHENBERG SEPTEMBER 9, 1958 

FROMs 

1) 

2) 

RABBI IAMM 

Allow me to remind you of the conclusions we came to ar our 

Staff Meeting on Monday, September Sth. 

a) A great part of the time in class will be devoted to the 
forthcoming holidays. 

b) Use the same texts you have in the past, unless you prefer 
ones I suggested. 

c) On the basis of your experience with your pupils up to 
October 8th, please submit a detailed plan of what you 
want to achieve by the end of the term (including texts, 
chapters covered, etc.) Please have it ready by October 15th 

Mr, Julius: Miss Judith Rothenberg will be taking your grade 
Class on Sundays, Please meet with her, and let her have a 
detailed plan for the lessons on those days, They should be 

a continuation of your work during the Week, 

My very best wishes for a Happy and Blessed New Year, 

and for a year of satisfying and fruitful associations, 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi N. Lamm


